11.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Minutes of the CGLMC Ltd Tournament Sub-Committee Meeting held in the Boardroom of Links House on Tuesday 18th February 2020

Present:  A McArtney (Tournament Convenor), P Sawers (Chairman), L Gordon, J Gilbert, T Healey, J McLeish

In Attendance: M Wells (Chief Executive), K McNicoll (PGA Head Professional)


Meeting began at 17.30 hours.

1. Apologies
C Yule

2. Declaration of Interest
None

3. Tournament Schedule 2020
The Head Professional referred the committee to the Tournament Schedule document and discussed the plans for the key tournaments in the schedule. As the tournament schedule was revamped after the 2019 Tournament Review, Trustees asked for this schedule to be promoted heavily among Season Ticket Holders to make them aware of all changes. The Head Professional advised emails had already been drafted and would be sent to all Season Ticket Holders.
A Trustee raised a point regarding the recent Craws Nest Tassie practice round online entry referring to some negative social media comments. The Head Professional advised all Tassie entrants who experienced difficulties booking a practice time had been contacted privately and all tee time/technical issues were corrected within 5 days and entrants were very understanding. The Head Professional also advised that Tournament Software provider, GolfBox, accepted full responsibility for this issue and have adjusted their system accordingly.



12.
4. Super Saturday
The Head Professional referred the committee to the Super Saturday document and explained in detail how this event would work on the day. A Trustee raised a point regarding the potential of slow play for the finals as they followed on a field of fourball golf. The Head Professional noted the point and will adjust the tee times of the finals to allow as much time as possible between the field and the finals.
Due to the size of the event, The Head Professional suggested support would be required from the Tournament Committee on the day to help with scoring and other duties. Refereeing was also raised, and it was agreed to have a referee for each final as this adds prestige to the match. The committee agreed one referee would be nominated from each constituent club to assist during the finals.

5. Tournament Pricing 2021
A discussion around tournament pricing took place for the 2021 Open Tournaments. It was agreed all tournament entry fees should rise with standard inflation and be rounded to the nearest whole number (£5 or £0). A recommendation on pricing for 2021 events would available for the next committee meeting.

[bookmark: _Hlk16852805]6. Any Other Competent Business
None.


There being no further business the meeting closed at 1830 hours

